
 

 

Important Information 

 

March 15, 2021 

Dear Southgate Families,  

Please see the important changes and general information beginning March 22, 2021 until the 
end of the school year. 

Important Changes: Southgate Academy revised the school hours for both in person learning 
and distance learning options. 

Monday-Thursday: 7:30am - 2:30pm  
 
Friday Early Release Day: 7:30am - 12:30pm 

Transportation will be available by contacting Royal Transportation at (602) 946-4040 for routes, 
pick up/drop off times, and registration.  

K-6 After School Care will be offered if there is a need. Please fill out the After School Care 
section on the online form if you are interested in this program.  

*If “In Person Learning” is selected, you must return the loaner Chromebook that was 
checked out.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s Principal. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Southgate Academy Administrative Team 


